

Fishwick Primary School

Downing Street, Preston, Lancs. PR1 4RH

Tel: 01772 491402

https://fishwick.lancs.sch.uk/

Headteacher: Mrs Vicki Conway

Tuesday 7th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Well how lucky were we with the weather over the Bank Holiday? It was glorious. (a) Let's hope it is the start of a long hot Summer. Just a reminder that in this weather the children do need to bring a hat and to have applied sun cream before school. We do spend long periods of time outside during this term and these measures will help to keep the children safe.

SATs Week

Next week our Y6 children will be completing their SATs tests. They have all been working extremely hard this year and we know they will do themselves proud next week.

Relationships Education

Next week we will be Starting our annual Relationships Education. The school policy and scheme overview is on the school website on the policies page should you wish to look at it. Please contact the school office to speak to your child's class teacher if you have any queries or would like more information.

Swimming

We are very excited to let you know that for the final two weeks of this term we will have the swimming pool at our school again in order for our KS2 (Jupiter, Saturn & Neptune) pupils to receive daily swimming lessons. Parents in those classes please look out for another email later today.

Staff News

Mrs Flavell will be returing from her materity leave after the half term break. She will be joining the staff in Saturn Class. It will be lovely to have her back.

On a sadder note, Mrs Hill, in the office, will be leaving us at half term to take up a role at a school closer to her home. They are very lucky to be getting her and I know you will all join me wishing her all the best in her new role.

Half Term

Just to remind you that school will be closed to all children from 27th May. We will return on Monday 3rd June. The holiday dates for next academic year are on the website and the school app. If you would like a paper copy please ask at the office.

Yours sincerely,

V Conway

Vicki Conway Headteacher